
 

Our new Parish Website is up and running:  
wwwtullowparish.ie.   

It’s mobile compatible and is linked to our parish  
face book page: ‘tullowparish.com” 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS FOR TULLOW PARISH 

tullowparish@outlook.com 

PARISH CENTRE OPENING TIMES 
  Monday:  CLOSED 
  Tuesday: 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. and 2 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
  Wednesday:  9 a.m. - 1 p.m. and 2 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
  Thursday:  9 a.m. - 1 p.m. and 2 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
  Friday:  9 a.m.—1 p.m.   

TROCAIRE BOXES: A reminder that you can return your 
donation to Trocaire by placing the contribution of your box into an 
envelope and dropping it in through the Post Box at the Parish Centre 
door.   

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament From Tuesday 30th 

June Adoration will be held in St. Brigid’s Oratory.   
 

This week’s Newsletter is available at church doors,  
Tullow Parish Centre and is also available on 

www.tullowparish.com which is mobile phone friendly.   
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“Nothing can separate us from the love of God” 
The restrictions we have experienced recently have 

separated us from one another, however St. Paul says 

-“nothing can separate us from the love of God”.  

While as a faith community we are invited back to the 

table of the Lord, our places of Worship will not be fully 

open for some time and it is important that we share 

the available space in our Church.    

 

Less than one third of those who regularly attend mass 

each weekend will be able to do so at reopening, 

because of the reduction in numbers permitted in our 

Churches for masses on Saturday and Sunday.  

 

However should some in our community attend week-

day mass as their “Sunday Mass”, the majority of those 

wishing to go to mass can do so. To assist people who 

work during the day, our Friday mass will now be at 

7.30 in the evening instead of the usual morning time.  

We hope a significant number of people can use the 

week day option. 

 

We would very much welcome the co-operation of all 

our community, in relation to stewarding at masses, so 

that the Parish can adhere to the guidelines. 

 

Today our priest wears Green vestments – the colour 

of hope.  While we pray today in thanksgiving for the 

work of so many people who have helped us through 

the dark times we also look forward in hope to a full 

return to worship – in the words of Saint Luke. “Come, 

for everything is now ready.” Luke 14:18 



Email:  tullowparish@outlook.com 

PLEASE PRAY FOR Fr. Ned Whelan, former Parish Priest of Ballon/Rathoe who died 
during the week.   

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR SATURDAY 27TH JUNE, 7.30 P.M. 
James, Eileen and Noel Waddock and grandson Daniel O’Brien.  Sarah Baird & deceased 
family members, Dublin Road.  Peter & Bridie Carroll, Coolkenno.  Jim & Michael  
Sheppard, Knockeen.  Ned O’Neill, Knockeen.  Kathleen Byrne, Ballyconnell.  Jim Carroll, 
Ballyconnell.  Bridie Ralph & family, Rathlyon.  Charles & Annie McDermott & Michael 
Lennon, Bridge Street.   
FIRST ANNIVERSARY MASS for Tom O’Neill, Hillbrook Estate today Sunday 28th 
June at 11.00 a.m. in Tullow Church.   

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR SATURDAY 5TH JULY, 7.30 P.M.   
Eileen Lonergan, John Street.  Peg O’Toole, Rathbawn & her sister Una Minchin and their 
parents Patrick & Brigid Cannon.  Michael & Daphne Raftery, Bellwood Drive.  Ann &  
Edward Lawlor, Tullowhill, son Eddie & grandson Peter, Essex.  Ann (Nan) O’Neill, 2 Sta-
tion Road.   
MONTHS MIND MASS for Jim Healy, John Street next Sunday 5th July at 11.00 a.m.   
 

TULLOW, GRANGE AND ARDATTIN PARISH 
 

Public Mass will resume in our parish on Monday 29th June 
   

  Monday  29th June at 9.30 am.   Tullow 
  Wednesday  1st July at 9.30 a.m.   Tullow 
  Thursday  2nd July at 9.30 a.m.   Tullow.   
  Friday  3rd July at 7.30 p.m.   Tullow 
  Saturday  4th July at 7.30 p.m.   Tullow 
  Sunday  5th July at 9 a.m.    Grange 
  Sunday  5th July at 10 a.m.   Ardattin 
  Sunday  5th July at 11.00 a.m.  Tullow.   
   
 Thereafter weekday masses in Tullow Church will be as follows:   
     Monday, Wednesday and Thursday at 9.30 a.m.   
         Friday at 7.30 p.m. 
   
       Sunday Masses as normal in all 3 churches. 
  
     Changes to Mass Times are an interim measure during COVID19 restrictions.   

Anniversary Masses can be booked in for  
any week day Mass as well as weekend Masses.   

                  Tullow Parish Community Centre.  Phone:  059 9151277.      

TULLOW PARISH BINGO were delighted that they could support 
some organisations in the community recently.  Each of the following re-
ceived €1,000: Tullow Day Care Centre, Cairdeas Centre, Tullow Boxing 
Club, Tullow Men’s Shed and €4,000 to Tullow Bishop’s House.  Well done 
to all involved and thanks for all your support and good work especially 
throughout these strange times.   

GRANGE CEMETERY MASS 
SUNDAY 12TH JULY, 12 NOON 

Essential drainage work needs to be carried out in the extension to the ceme-
tery.  We ask you to be generous in your contribution to the collection for 
the care of the cemetery.  Any fundraising ideas are very welcome! 

CEMETERY MASSES 
 Grange:  Sunday 12th July at 12 noon 
 Ardattin:  Sunday 26th July at 12 noon 
 Tullow Cemetery Mass will be held at a later date.   
 

Tullow Church Mass Times COVID 19 Guidelines  
 

• Entrance to the church is through the main entrance only. 
• Exit through the side doors. 
• When entering the church, sanitise your hands at the two sanitising 

stations at the entrance. 
• When leaving the church, sanitise at the sanitising stations at each 

door. 
• Do not sit in areas roped off with yellow ribbon 
• Use markers on seats to maintain social distancing. 
• Wait for stewards to direct you out from your seat.  Maintain social 

distancing by using floor markers to stay 2m away from those in front 
and behind.  

 
The Tullow Church layout under Covid 19 guidelines can be viewed on:  

https://tullowparish.com/COVID19-guidelines/ 
 


